
From: LeMoine, Leigh
To: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Date: 6/20/2012 12:43:50 AM

Subject: Re: Meeting with Zais

Due to changes in the schedule, this meeting will most likely be rescheduled for Friday, June 21st. I 
spoke with Zais' office this evening, and will call Mike Brenan tomorrow morning. 
 

Please see that we have a 1 pager for her by cob tomorrow per the Governor's request.
 

Thanks,
 
Leigh
 

----- Original Message -----
 
From: LeMoine, Leigh
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2012 06:55 PM
To: Baker, Josh; Soura, Christian
 
Subject: Meeting with Zais
 

Do we have talking points on this meeting? I know I've circled back just trying to see where we are on 
it.
 

-Leigh
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